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Both Boards of
Directors voted and
signed a Letter of
Intent for
Community Partners
to acquire SENHS.

Due Diligence
process started for
Community Partners
to gather
information on
SENHS’ fiscal
operations.

Both boards voted and
signed an Agreement,
detailing conditions
under which
Community Partners
will acquire SENHS.

An application is sent
to the NH Attorney
General’s office. 

SENHS will continue
operations as usual
until a closing date,
targeted for June 30,
2025.

Both groups learn
more about each other.
Begin HR processes.

SENHS employees
become Community
Partners employees.

Two SENHS Board
members join the
Community Partners
Board.

All SENHS programs
continue as is for at
least one year. 

Opportunities for dual
programing are
explored.

Administrative
processes are
integrated. 
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